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Dear Kirsten

The Council of Papineau-Cameron met at their regular Council meeting on January 13,2015 and discussed

the Ontario Energy Board File EB-201-3-0416 application by Hydro One Networks dated December 18,2014
and passed the following resolution:

Resolution Number: 2015-010
Moved By: Alvina Neault Seconded By:Jean Claude Boulanger
That the Council of Papineau-Cameron is NOT in favor for the increase of Hydro One electricity rates, in
regards to Hydro One's application to the Ontario Energy Board dated at Toronto, December 1-8,201,4.

lf you have any questions, feel free to contact us

Sincerely,
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Mayor Robert Corriveau
Councillor Shelley Fraser

Councillor Laurier Therrien
Councillor Jean Claude Boulanger
Councillor, Alvina Neault
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